
Weekly Newsletter - Spring Term 2 

Another term has rushed by and we break today for 

Easter.  It is with mixed feelings we say goodbye to 

Mark, who leaves us to pursue his career at our sister 

school in Stre on; we wish him well but will miss his 

presence as part of our team. 

A big hello and welcome goes to Ben Bloor, 

who has joined our teaching team.  Ben is an 

experienced teaching professional and brings a 

wealth of experience with him.  We also      

welcome Clare Hendy, Pastoral Support    

Worker, and Grace Jeffery, Assistant               

Psychologist, who has joined our Clinical team. 



Elm class learned about 

the wise and foolish man 

in RE. They then tried to 

build their own houses 

out of custard creams 

and icing! 

Elm class made cookies 

today and demonstrated 

what we have been 

learning about frac.ons. 



Palm class made and 

baked cookies  in their 

cookery class this week, 

ea.ng them is always the 

best bit! 

Palm class enjoyed 

a lively game of ta-

ble tennis as part of 

their PE offering. 



Spring has arrived in our garden. 

We’re really looking forward to 

Gardening Club star.ng again; 

this will run on Wednesdays 

from Term 5. 

 

There is plenty of weeding to do! 

 



There are some exci.ng changes happening in the school grounds, with the        

development of a second outdoor space.  This will have an all weather surface and 

a new bicycle shed and covered maintenance area so students can learn how to 

maintain the schools bicycles. 

New bike shed 



Term starts again on 

Tuesday 16th April 

End of term Progress Reports 

will be out week commencing 

15th April.  We will also be        

invi.ng you to a end a virtual 

parents evening to discuss 

your child's progress . 

A lunch.me game of Uno 

An end of term class treat for all 

their hard work; a trip to Hungry 

Birds! 

Anyone for a spot of 

DIY? 


